C\_5 Communication COUNCIL: January 29, 2019 PH Rpt. No. 5 Item H

Subject:

FW: Promenade Limited Partnership files op.18.013andZ.18.020

----Original Message-----From: Panaro, Doris

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 10:49 AM

To: 'Sudha Ghelani' (Caputo, Mary < Mary.Caputo@vaughan.ca>; Tuckett, Nancy

<Nancy.Tuckett@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: Promenade Limited Partnership files op.18.013andZ.18.020

Sudha, following up on your objections for the Promenade Ltd. Partnership file noted above. I have copied the Manager of Development Planning, Nancy Tuckett and Senior Planner, Mary Caputo for their review.

I have also forward your comments to the Clerks Department to be included as a communication to the Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) Agenda.

Regards,

Doris Panaro Clerical Assistant 905-832-8585, ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Development Planning Department 2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 vaughan.ca

----Original Message----

From: Sudha Ghelani

Sent: January-22-19 5:52 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: Promenade Limited Partnership files op.18.013andZ.18.020

To: Jason Schmidt-Shoukri, Deputy City Manager, planning and Growth Management TODD

My name is Sudha Ghelani. I live at Cantertrot Court since 1991. When we moved in 1991 there was nothing in promenade mall except one condo of New Westminster and three condo on the corner of Bathurst and Clark. Over the years you allowed to Build four more condo and town houses in Promenade mall of New Westminster plus more condos were build near Walmart and more condo are coming north of Centre street.

We are facing very high density and lot of traffic on New Westminster. We already lost sunshine that we used to have.

We as resident oppose no more condo to build in Promenade. It is very very unfair to the resident who are living in the area, who has to face traffic jam, noise, loosing good air quality.

We really hope that our elected Mayor and Councillors should not approve these project keeping in mind that we already are suffering enough over the last twenty years with all the condos that are build off New Westminster.

Yours truly

Sudha Ghelani and family Sent from my iPad